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Our Ref:  006824/15 
 
1st October 2015 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 29th September 2015. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please provide me with full answers to each of 
the following questions about office costs. 
 
I appreciate you will have been asked similar questions before but I am looking for specific 
figures on seconded officers. 
 

1. How many members of OPCC staff are there of March 2015, and what is the current 
annual salary cost? 

2. How many people working in your office are seconded from the local police force, 
rather than being on the OPCC’s books, and what is the cost of their salaries? 

3. Please state the rank of these workers and what their seconded role is, ie sergeant 
working as staff officer. 

 

 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 

1. There are 9 Full Time Equivalents within the OPCC and the total salary cost to 31st 
March 2015 is £477,658.09.  This figure excludes the Police and Crime Commissioner 
and Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner whose salaries are available on the 
website. 

2. As at 31st March 2015 there were no secondments from the local police force.  There 
was a stage 2 transfer agreement between the Force and the Commissioner to 
provide 1 member of staff to provide finance support.  This member of staff is part 
time. 



  

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 


